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To:  Carmelle Nickens 

From: Dr. Keith Hartbauer 

Re:  Letter of Support 

Date: September 28, 2020 

 

This letter is written in support of the Rural Arts Collaboration (RAC).  Our district is looking 

forward to continuing our partnership with the RAC this school year. 

 

This initiative will allow the students of Brownsville to engage in learning opportunities that 

they would not be able to receive otherwise.  On behalf of our students and staff we ask that you 

strongly consider continuing the funding for the RAC.  If you should have any questions, please 

feel free to contact my office. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.   
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